
 

Report to Parents 
More information regarding Tec-Voc happenings can be found at www.tecvoc.ca 

or on twitter at @tecvocwpg . 
 

 

Info from Guidance  

Applica�ons for next year are overdue. Students should meet with their guidance counsellor to 

register together.  

COVID Informa�on 

 

Are we entering a third wave with COVID? 

Public Health experts agree that we could be entering a third wave of this COVID-19 pandemic. 

Manitoba, and Winnipeg in par�cular, is seeing an increase in the number of posi�ve cases each 

day. With the addi�on of Variants of Concern, our efforts – both at school and at home -  to reduce 

the number of contacts and posi�ve cases must con�nue. As Dr. Roussin would say – Now is not the 

�me for sleep overs! Now is not the �me to gather for birthday par�es! Now is the �me to stay 

home when ANYONE in our household is ill. Vaccines offer a light at the end of this pandemic tun-

nel, but we are s�ll quite a way from being in the clear.  

 

Let’s all work together to con�nue our efforts in reducing the spread of COVID-19 and its variants. If 

you have any ques�on about possible COVID-19 symptoms, we ask that you please contact Health-

Links (204-788-8200 or toll-free at 1-888-315-9257).  



Stingers Credit Union 
We are proud to offer full Credit Union services to the students of Tec Voc with a branch of 

Assiniboine Credit Union located in Stingers Store. 
 

What Do You Need to Become a Credit Union Member? 

Students only require one piece of identification to open a membership.  The $5.00 share it 
normally costs to open an account is paid for students.  We are pleased to offer the 

following services: 
 

 • Free chequing accounts 
 • Free savings accounts 
 

What’s even more special is that chequing and savings accounts are FREE for the rest of the 
student's life. Yes, even after students graduate, there is no charge for accounts. 

Membership has its benefits.  
For more information, please contact Stingers Credit Union, Branch Manager, Kathleen 

Mira at 204-786-1401 ext. 547 or at kmira@wsd1.org. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded that once a student turns 18, we require a waiver signed by the student to 

enable us to provide information to parents regarding the learning of the student.  Please talk to your 

child about this requirement before their 18th birthday. 



Now Accepting 
Applications for 

AMMOP
2021-22

Please contact:
Sylvia Martin
symartin@wsd1.org
(204)786-1401

A free, post-high training program that opens the door into the Aerospace Industry!

mailto:symartin@wsd1.org


During this session, the Canadian Centre for Child Protection will provide insights into 
concerning trends seen through operations of Cybertip.ca — Canada’s tipline to report the 
online sexual exploitation of children, and provide considerations and resources for talking 
with children and youth about online safety.

Join us for an online session from the Canadian Centre for Child Protection

Monday, May 17th 6:30 pm – 7:30 pm Presented using Zoom

This presentation is for parents/guardians and may contain sensitive content/discussions. It is not intended for children, youth, or teens.

SPACE IS LIMITED AND REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED.

Register at this link: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYkdOusqzkqE9bfDhVUkhBrtpA-KkGI9bjc before May 10th.

Mark Your Calendars

PARENT NIGHT PRESENTATION  

Online Risks and Emerging Trends

in collaboration with

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYkdOusqzkqE9bfDhVUkhBrtpA-KkGI9bjc
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Victoria Day 

Non-Instructional 

Virtual Gradua�ng 

Student Assembly  

11:14 a.m. 

5:00 p.m. 

Valedictorian 

Selec�on Panel 

STAFF: 

LAST DAY FOR      

PURCHASE ORDERS 

♦ June 14-18: Cap & Gown pick up 

♦ June 29th: Report Cards will be E-mailed out 

♦ June 30th: Last Day of School  

Valedictorian        

applica�ons are due 


